
 

DEP, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for the adoption of the Advanced Clean Cars II (ACCII) rule in 

Maine.  

 

This rule has many positive benefits for Maine. It will accelerate the shift to cleaner transportation 

options and ensure broader access for Mainers. Embracing ACCII aligns with our state's Climate Action 

Plan, addressing the effects of climate change and protecting future generations. And, the rule will 

improve public health by reducing toxic pollutants and benefiting vulnerable communities.  

 

By leading in clean energy, Maine can inspire other states, attract investments, and promote green jobs 

while safeguarding the environment. I strongly urge the Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

to support the ACCII rule and drive a sustainable future for our state. 

 

Sincerely, 


